
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

The last few weeks have been very busy 

with trips, performances, discos, fund 

raising for our REAL LiFE missions and 

of course, sports days. It has been 

great to celebrate our achievements 

over the year. Please read on and look 

at the photo's of the exciting things that 

have been happening. 

Year 6 did an incredible job of fundraising 

for the Guide Dogs with selling ice poles 

at sports days and setting up a shop in 

the foyer at school. We'll be able to share 

the amount raised in the new year. They 

also did a great job in their performances. 

We wish all our Year 6's all the best at 

their new schools. It's always sad to say 

goodbye but the next chapter of their 

journey is beginning and we hope they do 

well. 

I had the pleasure of handing out 

Headteacher Awards in assemblies today 

and I felt incredibly proud of the children 

of Braunstone Frith. They deserved to be 

celebrated.  

I hope you all have a wonderful summer 

holiday with your friends and families and 

we'll see you back at school on 29th 

August. 
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Message from Amelia Smith 
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As the end of the summer term draws near our pupils enjoyed taking part in our annual 

Sports Day events. 

The activities ranged from the relay, sack race, throwing and the egg and spoon race. 

Well done to all pupils who showed great teamwork. 

 

Sports Day 
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Mealbarrow 

 

The Mealbarrow Competition was a huge 

success earlier this month at Abbey 

Pumping Station.  

This is our first time entering and our Mini 

Eco Ambassadors should be very proud 

of their commitment and hard work on 

this project.  

Families and children from across 

Leicester City visited and we received 

lots of wonderful compliments about our 

fantastic mealbarrow. Luckily the weather 

stayed dry and it was great to see so 

many familiar faces from our school on 

Saturday. I know you all enjoyed going on 

the mini steam train as well as visiting the 

pumping station. 

The overall winner of the competition will 

be revealed in September at the 

beginning of the next academic year.  

Thank you to all the families and staff that 

supported this event. 

Miss Oates, Brainy Bunnies 

 

Summer Festivals 

 

Western Park Festival returns on 

Saturday 22 July with £3 per ticket and 

£5 for families with proceeds going 

towards the upkeep of the park. 

There are also several other events 

happening in Leicester over the holidays. 

Click here for more details.  

https://issuu.com/artreach4/docs/journeys_festival_international_2023
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Art Exhibition 

 

Our Year 2 pupils have been doing their 

Real LiFE Mission on art and how to 

depict the oceans and beaches. 

On Tuesday we invited parents/carers 

into school to view the pupils' artwork 

which was on display in the Year 2 Real 

LiFE Art Gallery. 

The parents/carers enjoyed seeing the 

great artwork and even did some art 

themselves! 

Charity Champions 

 

As part of the Year 6 Real LiFE Mission, 

we have been developing our electricity 

knowledge by designing and building 

steady hand games.   

We worked collaboratively in our CREWs 

and demonstrated fantastic teamwork. 

Once they were finished, we took our 

games to the children in Year 1 so that 

they could test them out. While we were 

there, we shared information about our 

challenge to raise money for the Guide 

Dogs for the Blind Association. 
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Oracy Work 

 

As part of our ongoing work with Oracy, 

the Year 6s recently visited New College 

Leicester to take part in some Science 

and Drama lessons - all focussing on 

their oracy skills.   

The secondary school teachers were very 

impressed with how well they discussed 

different concepts and how they could 

confidently give verbal feedback.  They 

were a real credit to our school. 

 

 

Maths Problems 

 

In Year 6 we have been writing our own 

Maths word problems for younger 

children.   

Recently we invited the children from 3CT 

to test out our work.  Everyone really 

enjoyed working with different people and 

the Year 3s had lots of great critique to 

help the Year 6s to improve their 

questions. 
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Audio Books 

 

In Year 5 we have been working on a 

REAL Life project called 'We are 

audiobook producers'. 

The children have written short stories 

and have been recording the narration for 

it.  

 

 

 

Year 6 Gadget Shop 

 

Year 6 have been running a Gadget 

Shop to help raise money for the Guide 

Dogs for the Blind association.   

 

There was a real buzz around the stall 

with the dinosaur kits and the puffy putty 

being very popular.   

All of the children who made a purchase, 

have been entered into a raffle to win a 

bumper Science kit.  Once the other year 

groups have visited the shop, the lucky 

winner will be drawn.  
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Helping millions of families stay 
bored-free this summer 

It’s 100% FREE for all parents- Enjoy! 
CLICK HERE 

Free Family Days Out  

Family Travel  

The Great Outdoors  

What’s On This Summer  

Parenting Hacks  

Children’s Fashion  

Healthy Recipes  

Toys & Games  

Children’s Sport  

 

Like & follow us on 

  

https://issuu.com/sevenstarmedia/docs/ff_summer2023_digital160623
http://track.smtpsendemail.com/9092826/c?p=Ck1GNybWW1VlrCOPJT34VD3GGCdmC473cKEnGPT54jfM_R3OtSkv1HdHB1T5dQd3Ab6lWYvpAiycyyv_9fJ_Xl-YTM4tbevfSp2LqFyBxov9W7g6gILyzf7SxF2VObcKpSf-pQhC6h9De5pSdLLwBrrHZphN0tGEw1eXtzJhM5LZYHq_kbcmhrqAk6d6FQfbMqoqo-msEs9Bnrhq7S4
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Safeguarding  

The Designated Safeguarding 

Leads (DSLs) at our school are Mrs 

Smith, Mrs Duggan, Mrs Hynes, Mrs 

Grant, Mrs Harvey, Mr Booth and Ms 

Wittering. who are available to discuss 

any issues or concerns.  

Contact Us 

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy 
Cuffling Drive 
Leicester 
Leicestershire 
LE3 6NF 

Tel: 01162872487 
E-mail: office@braunstonefrith.org.uk 

Please contact the school office if you 
have any queries or require paper copies 
of any correspondence.  

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy  is part of: 

LiFE Multi Academy Trust 
Leicester Lane, 
Desford, 
Leicestershire 
LE9 9JL 

Tel: 01455 822841 
Email: office@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk  

 

First day of                          

Autumn 2023 

Term 

Tuesday 29 August 

Autumn 2023 

Half Term 

Monday 16 —                

Friday 20 October 

Disaggregated 

Day. School 

closed 

Friday 1 December 

End of Autumn 

2023 term 

Friday 22 December 

Important Dates  

Stay Connected 

Be sure to follow us on social media: 

Facebook: 

BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool 

Twitter: @BFPSOfficial 

Youtube: Braunstone Frith Youtube 

 

Useful Numbers 

 

New Parks Library – every Monday 3.30 

– 4.30pm (Take ID and proof of income) 

Binspired, Wellinger Way, Braunstone 

– 0116 2232256 Tuesday & Thursday    

11- 4pm 

Early Help Team – 0116 4541004 

Safeguarding Duty and Advice (Social 

services) 0116 4541004 

Child health advice: - 0116 2153231 

NSPCC – parent helpline: 0808 8005000 

Childline: 0800 1111 

New Parks Children Centre/Advice 

Point - 0116 229 3257 

Braunstone Children Centre/Advice   

 Point - 0116 373 7150 

 Citizens Advice Leicester -             

0808 2787970 

Domestic Abuse support - UAVA - 

0808 80 200 28 

Zinthiya Trust Advice/Support -               

0116 254 5168 

mailto:office@braunstonefrith.org.uk
mailto:office@lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool
https://twitter.com/BFPSOfficial
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMxZEoXHh23AWLnwN8H0gYw

